
 

 
 

GLS / C /587-22                                           CIRCULAR                                               25th November 2022 

Parent’s Survey (KHDA) 

       

Dear parent, 

 
The annual KHDA survey is an important tool KHDA uses to understand students’ and parents’ 

perspectives and experiences of schooling in Dubai. Results of the survey are used to inform quality 

assurance visits, guide education policy, and ultimately improve students’ learning outcomes.  

The survey is completely anonymous and takes approximately 10 minutes to complete. It includes 

questions about the quality of teaching and learning at school, wellbeing within the school 

environment, and general satisfaction with the school.  

We seek your suggestions for further improving the wellbeing and learning experiences of all our 
students. Please click on this Link to fill the survey - Survey for parents 

We request you to complete the survey before the 7th of December 2022. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and suggestions. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftouch.khda.gov.ae%2Fs%2F2FA9C51EACB24C4C9484DF5FA95DA2FE&data=05%7C01%7Cmalushka.c_gls%40gemsedu.com%7C144eb08847b64a8719e408daceabf80e%7Cd2b3a7dcd57e417f90ad149b872e9aa1%7C1%7C0%7C638049535250271043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aIACXvtHTduzPSlCi89UwTdzi%2BfCl4UuKU%2BCBmFwv%2Fs%3D&reserved=0

